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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop 52-26-12 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850 

CENTER FOR MEDICAID & CHIP S'ERVICES 

Financial Management Group 

MAR O 7 2016 

David J. Dzielak PH.D. 
Executive Director 
Mississippi Division of 
Medicaid Walter Sillers 
Building 
550 High Street, Suite 1000 
Jackson, Mississippi 39201 

Re: Mississippi State Plan Amendment 15-0012 

Dear Dr. Dzielak: 

We have reviewed the proposed amendment to Attachment 4.19-A of your Medicaid State 
plan submitted under transmittal number (TN) 15-0012. Effective July 8, 2015 this 
amendment proposes to modify the state's reimbursement methodology. Specifically, this 
amendment proposes to completely remove the UPL program and all related language in the 
state plan. The state has transitioned to the Mississippi Hospital Access Program  
(managed care). The level of funding for UPL payments will be maintained and paid through 
the managed care program. The state estimates no budget impact. 

We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements at 
sections 1902(a)(2), 1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30), 1903(a), and 1923 of the Social Security Act 
and the implementing Federal regulations at 42 CFR 447 Subpart C. We have found that the 
proposed reimbursement methodology complies with applicable requirements and therefore 
have approved them with an effective date of July 1, 2015. We are enclosing the CMS-179 
and the amended approved plan pages. 

If you have any questions, please call Anna Dubois at (850) 878-0916. 

Sincerely, 

//s// 

Kristin Fan  
Director 

Enclosures 

CENTERS FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES 



07/01/15



07/01/2015



07/01/2015



07/01/2015




